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In UN-REDD Rules of Procedure:

- PB shall meet twice per year (no specification on which month)

- PB meetings should be coordinated with FCPF

- The Secretariat shall provide updates on the implementation 
progress of Global and National Programmes every six months, 
based on information received by the Participating UN 
Organizations.

Background



• Annual Reports (1 January-31 December) are required to be 
submitted to the UN-REDD Programme Secretariat no later than 
one month after the end of the applicable reporting period (31 
January). 

• However, annual reports containing certified financial 
information are only available by 31 May

Background con’t



Proposal:

The UN-REDD Programme proposes that the March Policy Board 
meetings be moved to June of each year to allow for certified 
financial information to be included in UN-REDD Joint 
Programmes (Global and National) annual reports presented to 
the Policy Board.

Decision asked from the Policy Board: 

• Starting in 2013, the Board approves that UN-REDD Programme 
Policy Board meetings in March be moved to June, while the 
schedule for the second annual meeting remains in October or 
November each year.

Proposal & Decision



Thank-you!


